Lee, Chris

From: marie barbe <mariebarbe@proton.me>
Sent: Wednesday, June 7, 2023 8:19 PM

To: Lee, Chris

Cc: Mayor; OurFutureMilwaukee@gmail.com

Subject: Climate and equity plan

Honorable Members of the Common Council c/o Jim Owczarski, City Clerk Milwaukee City Hall, Room 205 200 E Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53202

The Honorable Mayor Cavalier Johnson Office of the Mayor City Hall, 200 E. Wells Street, Room 201 Milwaukee. WI 53202

Dear Members of the Common Council and Mr. Mayor,

I am writing to support adoption of Milwaukee's Climate and Equity Plan as part of the city's Comprehensive Plan.

As a resident of Milwaukee, I hope this plan will pass. I am deeply concerned by climate change, our dependence on fossil fuels and the increasing environmental pollution. I see this plan as a first step towards building a more sustainable and, very importantly, more equitable city. I have moved to Milwaukee four years ago and grew to love this place. But there is room for improvement and this plan goes in that direction. Let's not miss that opportunity!

Thank you,

Marie Barbe 2222 E. Bennett Ave Milwaukee, 53207.

Envoyé avec la messagerie sécurisée Proton Mail.